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The Fund Finance Association's Women in Fund Finance group announced its next event this
week. Titled “WFF London — Return to Work Discussion and Networking Event,” the breakfast
reception is scheduled for 8:30 a.m. on Wednesday, March 13, 2019, at Reed Smith LLP’s
office in London. To register or for more information, click here.
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